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       April 20th, 2010
John Large
Large & Associates

The Gatehouse

1-2 Repository Road, Ha Ha Road

London SE18 4BQ
Dear John
            Appointment to Advisory Panel - Office for Nuclear Regulation
LAAG would like to congratulate you on your appointment to the Office for Nuclear Regulation’s Technical Advisory Panel for the report on the implications for the UK nuclear industry of the Fukushima nuclear accident
LAAG does not envisage a conflict of interest with your role as our nuclear safety advisor for the current Lydd Airport public inquiry.
We urge you to argue that the issue of aircraft crash damage safety be included in this review. 
For transparency, this letter will be copied to the inquiry Inspector and other Rule 6 parties
Yours sincerely

Louise Barton

Lydd Airport Action Group

The Hook

Madeira Road , Littlestone
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